

Good Food 100 Restaurants™ Announces the 2021 Survey

-Survey to measure effects of COVID-19 on the restaurant industry-

DENVER (February 8, 2021) –The Good Food Media Network 2021 survey is now open. The 2021 survey focuses on questions designed to measure the impact of the COVID-19 global pandemic on restaurants and takes about 15 minutes to complete. Survey data will be analyzed by the Business Research Division at the Leeds School of Business at the University of Colorado Boulder. The Good Food 100 Restaurants™ COVID-19 Industry Impact Report will be released in Spring 2021.

"2020 brought an unprecedented pandemic and set of challenges that has impacted the industry and every link in the food chain," said Sara Brito, co-founder and president, Good Food Media Network. "We want to understand more deeply the impact on chefs and restaurants so that we can continue to help move the industry forward."

The 2021 survey is available until March 31, 2021, and can be completed by clicking the "Take the Survey" link on the Good Food 100 Restaurants website. To learn more about the Good Food 100 Restaurants, please visit goodfood100restaurants.org.

For all media inquiries, please email Sara Brito at sara@goodfoodmedianetwork.org

About Good Food 100 Restaurants

The Good Food 100 Restaurants™ is produced and published by the Good Food Media Network, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to educating and inspiring eaters by cultivating a conversation and community around the people and businesses changing the food system for good. For more information, please visit www.goodfood100restaurants.org. Follow Good Food 100 Restaurants on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.